
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Photography and Filming Policy 

 
 
 
 
In accordance with our child protection measures we will not permit photographs, video or 
other images of young people to be taken without the consent of the parents/carers and 
the child. Wandsworth Juniors Netball Club will take all steps to ensure these images are 
used solely for the purposes they are intended. If you become aware that any images of our 
members are being used inappropriately you should inform the Club Chair immediately. 
 
Please select your preferences with regards to your daughter being photographed and 
videoed in her sporting activities when you submit your consent form. 


